
EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER 
 

WEEK OF FEBRUARY 27, 2023 
 
 
THEME:  We finished working on our unit based on the story I Love 
You. We also finished working on our Dental Health theme and our Mo 
Willems book study. 
 
CONCEPTS INTRODUCED:  We introduced the letter R this week. We 
worked on counting with one to one correspondence and matching 
numbers to a set of objects. We also worked on fine motor skills. 
 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES:  We made name rockets for the letter R. 
The kids loved counting backwards and blasting their rockets to the 
moon! We made marshmallow teeth and we will finish working on our I 
Love You books. We will also complete the letter R page in our letter 
book. 
 
NEXT WEEK’S THEME:  Next week, we will begin working on our unit 
based on the story The Napping House by Audrey Wood. We will also 
begin working on our St. Patrick’s Day theme.  
 
READING NIGHT: Lawn Manor Reading Night will take place on 
Thursday, March 2 from 6:00pm – 8:00pm. The theme of the evening 
will be the books of Mo Willems (The Pigeon books and Elephant and 
Piggy books). Come enjoy a fun-filled evening of crafts, games, books 
and more! 
 
SAVE THE DATE: 

 Thursday, March 2 – Lawn Manor Reading Night 6:00-8:00 

 Wednesday, March 8 – Remote Learning Day for Early 

Childhood/Preschool students 

 Thursday, March 9 – Spring Picture Day 

 Friday, March 10 – No Early Childhood/Preschool classes – District 

Early Dismissal Day 

 Thursday, March 16 – All School Field Trip – Shrek the Musical at 

Drury Lane, Oak Brook – More information to follow 

 Monday, March 27-Tuesday, April 4 – Spring Break 

 


